
The Richlands Town Council held a joint meeting with the Richlands Town Council and the 

Industrial Development Authority in the Richlands Council Chambers on November 19, 2014 at 

5:30 pm with the following present: 

 

 Mayor:   Jannis White 

 Town Manager:  Tim Taylor 

 Town Clerk:   Sue Wade, Acting Clerk  

 Town Attorney:  Brad Ratliff  

 Council Members:  Joe McCracken, Rod Cury,  

    Doug Ratliff, Mary Ann Strong 

 IDA Members: Barry Elswick, Buddy Stanley, Wanda Lowe, Vicki England 

    Travis Hackworth, Jeff Brown 

 

 Absent:  Frances Meadows, Larry Johnson, Mike Bandy  

 

Mayor White called the meeting to order. 

 

Mayor White informed the group one item needed to be discussed in closed session pursuant to:  

Section 2.23711 a (5) Prospective Business -Project Jonah.  

 

Doug Ratliff made the Motion to go into closed session pursuant to Section 2.23711 a (5) 

Prospective Business, seconded by Joe McCracken. Vote, all in favor, 4/0. Motion carried.   

 

Rod Cury made the Motion to return from closed session pursuant to Section 2.23711 a (5) 

Prospective Business seconded by Joe McCracken. Vote, all in favor, 4/0. Motion carried. 

 

All members present affirmed that the only business discussed was pursuant to Section 2.23711 a 

(5) Prospective Business. 

 

With no further business to discuss, Rod Cury made the Motion to adjourn, seconded by Joe 

McCracken.  Vote, all in favor, 4/0. Motion carried. 

 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

         

        ___________________________ 

        Jan White, Mayor 

____________________________ 

Sue Wade, Acting Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


